



Meeting No. 16

Venue: Port Adelaide Sailing Club, Access off of Willochra Street, Largs North

Date: Thursday 1 November 2007

Time: 5:30 pm to 7:30 pm

NOTE: The Port Adelaide Sailing Club has been relocated from Jenkins Street to Marina Adelaide, Willochra Street, Largs North

GUEST SPEAKER

Members of the PRExy event management team will be introduced to the group and will facilitate a discussion around the group's ideas for the event.

AGENDA

- 16.1 Welcome and apologies
- 16.2 Previous Minutes
- 16.3 Business arising
 - 16.3.1 Steve Woodrow to inform Adam Montroy of the approach to temporary mooring facilities around PRExy Bridges
 - 16.3.2 Matt Allan to review the availability of advance warning signs on St Vincent Street.
 - 16.3.3 DTEI to consider providing the CLG with the terms of reference for the review group for their consideration and comment. DTEI to also consider CLG representation on this group.
 - 16.3.4 DTEI to report to John Ford regarding the planned use for cyclists on the Birkenhead Bridge.
 - 16.3.5 Matt Allan to arrange a meeting with Chris Mitchell, John Bradley and Brian Pederson to discuss obstructions in the navigational channel
 - 16.3.6 Joint meeting to be held with DTEI, LMC and Chris Mitchell regarding temporary moorings.
- 16.4 Contractor update
 - 16.4.1 Bridge Construction
 - 16.4.2 Roadworks
 - 16.4.3 River closure
 - 16.4.4 Noise attenuation process
 - 16.4.5 Public Art
- 16.5 Community Relations
 - 16.5.1 Bridge Opening Regime
 - 16.5.2 Project Completion – ideas for CLG celebration

16.5.3 LeFevre Peninsula Transport Corridor update

16.6 Round Table

16.7 Other Business

16.7.1 Next Meeting